Great Basin College
Safety Committee Meeting Minutes
September 28, 2012 8:30 AM


Attending: Pat Anderson, Jodi Gerrits, Joe Jensen, Meachell Walsh,

Absent: John Bain, Dale Bolinder, Blaine Branscomb, Julie Byrnes, Kara Coates, RayLynn de Arrieta


Meachell moved and Jodi seconded approval of the minutes from the Safety meeting Sept. 7, 2012.

The committee discussed the Mandatory Reporting of Child Abuse or Neglect policy.  Committee unanimously voted to approve the policy with one typo correction and to submit it to the full faculty senate for approval.

Pat showed an emergency flip chart used at the GBC centers in each classroom and asked if there would be an interest in having them printed by media services for Elko classrooms.  Pat explained that RayLynn had already put one together for the child center based on the one used by Elko School Dist. and that RayLynn was in favor of placing one in each classroom.  Using the same chart in meeting rooms was brought forward because they are often used by non-campus members of the community who are less likely to know the procedures.  Pat will put a draft chart together for the committee to review.

Joe suggested having MSDS binders in each shop so there is a standardized look and location for all the GBC shops.  Pat will research common vendors of safety supplies and bring forward costs and printouts of possible solutions.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The meeting was adjourned with nothing further to report.


